
 

 

 
Ref: CC/MISC/2024-25/23 

Date: 28.06.2024 
 

To 
 

1. BSE Limited, Mumbai 
2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., Mumbai 

 
 
Sir/Madam 
 
This is with reference to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (as amended). This is with reference to recent news 
articles in various media, the company would like to inform that BHEL had submitted an 
offer for the 2x800 MW DVC Koderma tender in Jun’2024, which is an activity in the 
normal course of business. Order is yet to be confirmed by DVC. 
 
Thanking you 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

(Sayed Salahuddin) 
Dy. Manager, 

Corporate Communication, BHEL 
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